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The last Monday and Tuesday of school students are encouraged to teach a 5-10min lesson to the class!  This assignment is to be put together at home and brought to school.  I encourage my students to teach a lesson on anything they find interesting: animals, places they have been, crafts etc. This is NOT a show n’ tell project.  It is a research and/or present project.  For example if someone wants to do a lesson on dogs, they must create a lesson using power point, poster board, or any form of technology that teaches facts about that species or specific bread.  If your child chooses an animal and would like to bring it in as part of their lesson, they can!  Parents must bring it in and take it home once the lesson is over.  If your child likes to make slime, they must bring in all their own materials and equiptment (just for the lesson) and show students how to create it.  Students are also allowed to work with a partner and work together outside school hours.  
Students need to make it be about whatever they are interested in learning more about.  It is always a lot of fun and it is not mandatory, just highly encouraged as it is a great project for all and a fun way to end the school year!
Thank you for your support and if you have any more questions please do not hesitate to email me!

Presentation day: 
May 21st and 22nd 10am-11:30am 
